
Great Lakes Association of Science Ships: Vessel Coordination Workshop

For more than  25 years, the Great Lakes Association 

of Science Ships, has been hosting annual workshops 

focused on science vessel coordination and 

operation. The 2022 virtual workshop will include 

panels on staff and crew recruitment and training,  

science and monitoring, a roundtable on operational 

and supply-chain challenges due to COVID and other 

technical presentations.

The virtual workshop will take place on Thursday 

February 17, 2022 starting at 9:00 a.m. EST.

Registration:

https://bit.ly/GLASS2022

https://bit.ly/GLASS2022

